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Memorandum 

To: Chairman Payne, PWI Committee  

cc: Paula Gucker 

From: Eric Vinson 

Date: 2/10/2016 

Re: Sign Ordinance Update        

In response to a formal request from the Board of Zoning Appeals, County Council 
Chairman Taylor has requested staff form a task force to update and revise the County 
Sign Ordinance.  The Planning and Codes Compliance staff has organized a Sign 
Ordinance Task Force that comprises both citizens and stakeholders, including the 
business community, sign industry, and members of the Board of Zoning Appeals.   
 
The following individuals have been identified to serve on the Task Force: 
 

• Michael Dey, Grenville Homebuilders Association 
• Nick Hollingshad, Citizen 
• Arthur Smith, Board of Zoning Appeals 
• Keith Drummond, Board of Zoning Appeals 
• Bob Moffatt, Greater Greenville Realtors Association 
• Greg Minton, Spinx Corp. 
• Dave Stevenson, Citizen 
• Steve Massengale, Masstar Sign Company 
• Brad Benjamin, Radium Architecture 

   
County staff will facilitate all meetings of the Task Force. It is anticipated that the Task 
Force will begin meeting March 2nd. and will meet bi-weekly for a total of eight (8) 
meetings over four (4) months and will provide the PWI Committee regular updates and 
final recommendations upon completion.    
 
Eric Vinson 
 
 


